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For Immediate Release 
October 28, 2022 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Rectangular Rapid Flash Beacons (RRFB) will be installed on Waikoloa road and Paniolo 

Avenue Intersection  
 

Department of Public Works Traffic Division will be installing crosswalk flashing beacons on 
Waikoloa road and Paniolo Avenue Intersection on Tuesday, November 1, 2022, from 8:00 am 
to 3:30 pm, Monday through Friday. 
Expect minor delays, officers will be on-site directing traffic.  
 
We appreciate your patience and apologize for this inconvenience.   
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MEDIA CONTACT: 
Sherise Kana’e-Kāne 
Information & Educational Specialist II 
Department of Public Works Administration 
sherise.kanae-kane@hawaiicounty.gov 
(808) 961-8499 
 
 

mailto:sherise.kanae-kane@hawaiicounty.gov

